
 
 

 
  

June 8, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

Tammy Hersh 

Train Collectors Association 

PO Box 248 

Strasburg, PA 17579-0248 

 

Re: Draft NPDES Permit- SFTF Sewage 3F 

Toy Train Museum WWTP 

Application No. PA0261122 

Authorization ID No. 1246275 

Paradise Township, Lancaster County 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Hersh: 

 

The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has prepared the enclosed draft NPDES 

permit for your review and comment. 

 

Also enclosed is a copy of a public notice that, in accordance with DEP regulations at 25 Pa. 

Code § 92a.82(b), you are required to post near the entrance to your premises and, if the facility 

or discharge location is remote from these premises, at the entrance to the facility or at the 

discharge location.  These postings shall remain for 30 days. 

 

DEP will publish notice of the draft permit in the Pennsylvania Bulletin in the near future.  You 

may provide written comments on the draft permit up to 30 days following publication of this 

notice.  Following the 30-day public comment period (which may be extended by 15 days at 

DEP’s discretion), DEP will consider any comments received and make a decision on whether to 

issue a final permit. 

 
 

Please note the reporting requirements of the draft permit.  You will be required to submit an 

Annual Maintenance Report (AMR) by June 30 each year and Discharge Monitoring Reports 

(DMRs) at a frequency identified on the DMRs.  The AMR and DMR templates will be included 

for your use in the final permit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



If you have any questions, please contact me at 717.705.4782. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Benjamin Lockwood 

 

Benjamin R. Lockwood 

Environmental Engineering Specialist 

Clean Water Program 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Victor Landis, PADEP SCRO, Clean Water Operations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


